REPORT OF LEAD MEMBER FOR PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

TO CABINET – 21 NOVEMBER 2000

ASSET MANAGEMENT PLAN ‘DRY RUN’ DOCUMENT

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

As part of the new arrangements to fund Local Authorities through the Single Capital Pot they are required to produce an asset management plan.  The process requires a ‘dry run’ document to be issued to GONW by 30 November 2000.

The AMP is a corporate document produced with an input from all Directorates.

The AMP will ensure that property is considered as a strategic asset and that efficient and effective use of property will improve service delivery.

Recommendations

I recommend that approval be given to the ‘dry run’ Asset Management Plan document and its submission to Government Office North West.
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